
The August 4th bond proposal                    
is about enhancing the learning        
environment and protecting the     
community’s investment in its    

school district.    

The bond proposal calls for: 

1. expanding student safety and school        
security measures; 

2. upgrading classrooms, heating and cooling 
systems, fire alarm systems, music            
equipment, and athletic equipment; 

3. updating technology and technology       
infrastructure; 

4. replacing items that have reached the    
end of their life expectancy, including roofs, 
lighting, flooring, furniture, and school    
buses;  

5. constructing a new Early Childhood      
Center; and, 

6. renovating classrooms and media centers 
to safely address teacher-student            
interaction and collaboration. 

Every project in the bond proposal has 
been reviewed and approved by the   
Michigan Department of Treasury. 
 
If voters approve the bond proposal, 
the current tax rate will not increase.    
In fact, the tax rate is projected to remain 
at or below the current levy. (Note that the 
millage rate declined 0.25 mills in 2019 
and will remain at or below that lowered 
amount.) 

Basic Bond Briefs 

Take two minutes to tell us what you 
think about the bond proposal.   

Go to  
www.research.net/r/waterfordbond 

to share your thoughts. 

 
On Tuesday, August 4th,                              
Waterford School District  
residents will vote on a  

 no tax rate increase                  
bond proposal.   
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The $150 million bond proposal is designed 

to help assure that Waterford’s schools      

are safe, secure, up-to-date, and in          

good condition. 

Projects funded through a successful bond 

election will affect every Waterford student 

and every Waterford school and school       

facility. 

Bond proposal revenue will be used to        

provide current technology for student        

instruction and the infrastructure to             

support it.   

All bond proposal renovations and  upgrades 

will comply with the Americans with            

Disabilities Act (ADA). 

Registered voters can vote at the polls on 

August 4th or by absentee ballot anytime   

between June 20th and Election Day.   

Absentee ballot applications are available 

from the Clerk’s Office where you reside or 

online at www.michigan.gov/vote.   

After June 20th, absentee ballots will be 

mailed to those who apply for them. 

Have questions or need more information?  

• Go to www.wsdmi.org and click on                  

2020 School Bond Election 

• Call (248) 682-7800 or email 

Bond2020@wsdmi.org. 

 

 

 

http://www.michigan.gov/vote
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